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Dear Sir 
Mahesh Mathur

I wish to submit an original research article entitled “Knowledge on obstetric danger signs among antenatal mothers attending a tertiary level hospital, Nepal” for consideration by Journal of College of Medical Sciences. I assure that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
This study shows that a significant proportion of pregnant women do not have adequate knowledge on obstetric danger signs. This is significant because knowledge of key danger signs is essential for motivating women to seek skilled attendance at birth which definitely improves health of the mother and newborns. I believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Journal of College of Medical Sciences as it publishes evidence based scientific research articles from various disciplines of the medical sciences.
In Nepal maternal mortality rate was significantly high due to life threatening obstetric complications which could be prevented if women are made aware about and able to identify obstetric danger signs. But available studies indicate that mothers do not have enough knowledge about it. So, researcher was interested to do this study.
I have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at arshubinu@gmail.com.
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
BinuThapa
Lecturer 
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